
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

12 September 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

School Closures 
 

Monday 19 September 
 

On Monday 19 September the school will be closed to mark Queen Elizabeth II funeral. This is 
in line with guidance issued by The Department of Education. 
 
Thursday 22 September – Afternoon only 
 
On Thursday 22 September we are holding our Open Evening for prospective Year 7 students 
from 5.30pm – 8.00pm. This is a very important event for the school and we are looking forward 
to seeing many of you who currently have children at the school, as well as potential 
newcomers.  
 
I would encourage you to attend even if you already have children with us as it is an excellent 
opportunity to hear about our successes and see the school in action. 
 
To help us prepare for this event the school will be closing at 1pm. This finishing time will mean 
that students who catch the train will only have a short waiting time. The bus company has also 
kindly agreed to provide a bus service at 1pm for our students and they will be able to catch the 
bus from the normal place. 
 
If your child has volunteered to help at the evening, you will receive a separate letter to give 
your permission for this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
A Govan  
Headteacher 
 
If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in supporting your 

child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation of documents or enlarged copies 

of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 


